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Caroona station recently had a visit from represen- 

tatives of 2NU, the Tamworth A.B.C. Station, wanting 
to give a description of the station for the Northern 
Magazine programme. A tape recorder was taken to 
the school, and the kids had a great thrill when they 
heard their voices played back to them. Brief talks 
were recorded from Mr. White, the Headmaster, and Mr. 
Howard, the School Inspector, who was visiting the 
station, as well as songs from the children, and the 
'' Saluting the Flag " ceremony. 

The Station's oldest inhabitant, Granny Sampson, 
made a great hit with her memories of Caroona 60 years 
ago. 

The visitors were very much impressed with the 
friendly and happy atmosphere of the station, and 
stressed this air in the broadcast. 

The crowd around every wireless when Caroona was 
" On the Air," reminded everyone of " Cup Day." 

Caroona residents are sorry to hear their Headmaster, 
Mr. White, is being transferred to Robertson. He has 
been at Caroona for three years, and will be much 
missed. He was untiring in his work for the children, 
and his kindness and interest in the children's problems 
was outstanding. Caroona residents feel they have lost 
a good friend. 

* 

- 
Who darn' t  
know the name of 
this charming 
young lady or the 
mischievous 
young fellow in 
the background. 
Who are they ? 

The " Stork " has been very busy around Boggabilla 
Station. I t  has visited no less than 9 residents, rccently. 
They were :- 

Mrs. Tom McGrady-a son. 
Mrs. Norman Duncan-a son. 
Mrs. Florence Boland-a daughter. 
Mrs. Mavis McGrady-a son. 
Mrs. Jessica Harrison-a daughter. 
Mrs. Jean Mackie-a daughter. 
Mrs. Kathleen Richardson-a daughter. 
Mrs. Linda Woodbridge-a son. 
Mrs. Nola McGrady-a son. 

Stanley McGrady and Hannah Haines of Boggabilla 
were united in matrimony on Saturday. 5th February. 
The bride, wearing a beautiful wedding dress of white 
organdie, made a pretty picture. She was attended by 
two bridesmaids and two flower girls. 

Stan McGrady, a real gentleman from the station, was 
smartly dressed and was looked after by Best Man Roy 
Knox. At  the reception a large number of guests were 
present, including the Rev. iM. McGregor, Vicar of 
Boggabilla, and the Manager and Matron of Boggabilla 
Station. 

Dawn McIntosh of Boggabilla has left for a holiday in 
Sydney. She has been working in the home of Mrs. 
Mick Cook, of Wilga Station, for a considerable time, 
and is treated as one of the Cook family. Dawn, who is 
spending the holiday at Chatswood, was very disappointed 
when she could not go to Sydney by air. Wet weather 
prevented planes from touching down at Goondiwindi 
where she was to have embarked. 

Mr. and Mrs. Siggs, the missionaries of U.A.M., 
La Perouse, have been transferred to the Warburton. 
Ranges, where they will carry on the good work of the 
Mission. 

The church workers of La Perouse gave Mr. and Mrs. 
Siggs a send-off in the little church, and Mr. Harold 
Stewart and Miss Lena Bungary are to be congratulated, 
with their co-workers, on  their efforts in regard to the 
supper that was laid before the guests. 
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